Bartlett High School Morning Announcements
Tuesday, December 6th
1,2,4,5 Period Day

Hey Bartlett Artists, there are only 9 more days to work on the library bookmark contest.
Please make sure to come to the library to get an entry and turn it in by December 15th!

Forsyth 12/5-12/15

*hhkkhkhkhkhhhhhhddhdddhd

Did you know the Anchorage Public Library has many digital and print resources
available? All you need is a library card. An APL librarian will be here Tuesday,
December 6, to help with library cards and answer questions.

Forsyth 12/5 - 12/6

Fhhkkhkkhkhkhhhhkhddhhihhd

HOSA is sponsoring a Health Appreciation / Spirit Week. Please join us for dressing up
on the following days:

Tomorrow is Professional Dress Day, please dress for success

Wednesday: Geriatric Day, dress up like your favorite elderly person

Thursday: Scrubs Day, wear your favorite medical scrubs

Friday: Fake an Injury Day, come with a fake injury, crutches, casts, be creative

Hope we can get 100% participation next week...show your BHS spirit

Stone 12/1 -12/7

dhkkhhkkdkhkhdkdkhkhkkkhrkk

Seniors! Are you interested in becoming a Certified Nursing Assistant? Please see your
School Counselor for more information and the application. Deadline to submit is 12/9.

Elliott 12/9
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Feddk ok dkdkkkhkk Aok koo

Hey bears, are you interested in plants and gardening? Let's meet in room 129 at
lunch Wednesdays and Fridays. Time to let your green thumbs shine.

Wang T/W
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Seniors! The senior scholarship portfolio has gone digital and now ready for
submissions! For more information on these changes visit the CRC during lunch on
Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays. Senior Portfolios need to be submitted by
Friday, February 24, 2023

Williams, T T/WITR 12/8

Fekkddekdd ko dedk ok fok kd ok ok

Bartlett Seniors! Alaska Pacific University will be having an Open House this Saturday,
December 3" from 9:00a - 1:00p. To RSVP, so to the school's website.

Williams, T T/TRIF 12/2
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